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Tuesday 19th March 2019. 

Class 3 (Year 5 and 6) Cycling Lessons 

Dear Parent/ Legal Guardian, 

 

As part of our continued work on developing cycling in our PE Curriculum, thanks to the 

information provided to us by one of our class 3 parents and the success of this initiative 

last year, we have been offered a series of fun, free cycling sessions by British Cycling. 

 

The children will be expected to bring their own bike and helmet which must be safe,  

well - fitting and in good repair.    

The sessions are spread across 5 afternoons.  Children must have their bike and helmet in 

school for all of these sessions. Please note bikes are left on school property at your own 

risk. 

 

School trousers or jogging bottoms (not skirts or shorts) and trainers must be worn for 

sessions. School shirt/ tie/ jumper/ cardigan must also be worn. 

 

All children are expected to take part and the sessions will replace our Monday afternoon 

PE session.  Sessions take place in school time and are as follows: 

 

Thursday 25th April. 

Thursday 2nd May 

Thursday 9th May. 

Thursday 16th May. 

Thursday 23rd May. 

 

If your child has music lessons on a Thursday afternoon these will still go ahead, and your 

child will take part in the first session so please don’t forget to bring your instrument too! 

 

Kind Regards, 

Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 

 


